
 

The Rotary Club of Lake Placid NY has agreed to support this project via a contribution of 

$1,000/year for the next three years to send three girls to school, providing accommodation and 

meals.   

The following is from the Rotary Showcase website: 

The project is in its 11th year, located in a rural community near Mbarara, Uganda. Over the course 

of the project, Rotary has built water tanks, ecostoves and latrines at two schools, a dorm and 

furnishings (including solar panel) at one school. We continue to provide accommodation and meals 

that enables schooling for girls (40 girls for 5 years, 20 girls for 6 years). The goal is to continue 

annually to provide these services for girls who would otherwise not be able to attend school. We 

may possibly expand the project to include more infrastructure at the second school. The project has 

been visited four times over 5 years by Rotarian Jeanine Parker, Ottawa South. 

Our Club has coordinated with Ms. Jeanine Parker, Chair of the International Committee of 

the Rotary Club of Ottawa South, which is in our Rotary District 7040.  Jeanine tells us that 

this project perfectly aligns with Rotary International’s Six Focus Areas, one of which is 

education and literacy.  Jeanine has shared photos with us from some of her several visits to 

the school, providing commentary for each image.



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


